
The Literacy Center presents 
 

Title I Monitoring and Support Consortium 
 

The Title I Monitoring and Support Consortium is designed to communicate federal and state 
legislation, policies, and procedures related to Title I. Consortium participants will be provided with an 
electronic binder and sample documents outlining their responsibilities for Title I compliance based 
upon the new WI DPI monitoring guidance. Membership also includes communication throughout the 
school year, timeline reminders for adding documentation, binder review, and four meetings (two in 
person, two virtual) to update members on requirements and changes for the current and upcoming 
school year as a result of the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA). 

 
 

Objectives: 

Participants will: 
 

 Understand federal regulations and requirements 
pertaining to Title I. 
 

 Collect and organize data required by the new WI DPI Title 
I Monitoring Guidelines in an electric binder. 
 

 Receive updates and timeline reminders throughout the 
school year. 
 

 Connect and collaborate with other Title I Teachers and 
Coordinators 

 

Who should attend? 
 

 Title I Teachers 
 

 Title I Coordinators 
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Registration Details 
 

 

 Registration fee: $750.00 per school 

district. 

 In-person meeting dates: October 16, 

2018 and May 14, 2019 
 

 Meeting times: 8:00 A.M. to 11:30 A.M. 
 

 Location: CESA 6 Conference Center 

2300 State Road 44 

Oshkosh, 54904 
 

 Registration deadline: Oct. 9, 2018 
 

 Online registration: https://goo.gl/v1myN8 

o Scroll down to Oct. 16th date 
 

 For more information, contact: 
Anne Pagel, Literacy Center and Title I 
Coordinator apagel@cesa6.org 
 

 For questions or assistance, contact: 

Amy Ruppert, Program Assistant 

aruppert@cesa6.org  (920) 236-0562 

 

 

Cancellation policy: CESA 6 will issue a full 

refund if a registration cancellation is received 

at least 8 business days before the initial 

meeting date. Attendance at most events is 

limited. Individuals who register, but do not 

attend (“no call, no show”) will be charged the 

full registration fee. CESA 6 reserves the right 

to cancel any event due to insufficient 

enrollment. Participants will be notified by e-

mail if an event is canceled. 
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